
JANUARY NEWSLETTER       

        

  
➢ G.P. Vanier – Flex Day Parent Survey 

➢ Have You Ordered Your 2021/2022 Yearbook Yet? 

➢ Criminal Record Checks for Coaches and Parent Volunteers 

➢ Winter Sports Season is Underway! 

➢ Note Regarding Student School Outings to Places Where Proof of Vaccination is 

Required. 

➢ Counsellor’ Corner – Home for the Holidays 

➢ Foster Homes Needed in the Comox Valley 

 

Important Dates: 
 

Jan 4  First Day back (Tuesday) 

 

Jan 12  Flex Day 

 

Jan 19  Flex Day 
 

Jan 24-27 Gr 10/12 Literacy Assessments 
 

Jan 27  Last Day of Semester 1 

Jan 28  Non-Instructional Day 

Jan 31  Semester 2 begins 

 



G.P. Vanier – Flex Day Parent Survey 
 

Good morning and happy holidays from all of us here at GP Vanier, 

In 2020 the idea of a Flex Day was created here at GP Vanier, knowing that learning 

does not just happen in the classroom but anytime and anyplace.   

 

As we move through the 2021-2022 school year, we are reviewing ways we can most 

effectively reach students and provide our diverse learners with a healthy combination 

of support and flexibility with their learning. We value your input on this matter and 

so are seeking parent/guardian feedback on the current Flex Day Structure here at 

Vanier. 

Please take a few minutes to answer some important questions that will give us 

direction and help guide us in our decision-making process here at Vanier. 

GP Vanier Flex Day- Parent Survey  

For more information on our current Flex Day model, please check out the GP Vanier 

Webpage link below: 

GP Vanier Flex Days- information  

Thank you in advance and best wishes through this holiday season, 

  

Lee McKillican   

Vice Principal 

GP Vanier 

 

 

 

 

Have You Ordered Your 2021-22 Yearbook Yet? 

We have a very limited number of books left and have extended sales until Monday, 

January 10. This year's book is even bigger than last year with 208 pages of memories 

and photographs of the people, sports, clubs and events that make GP Vanier so 

amazing! After January 10 you will no longer be able to purchase a book - order now to 

avoid disappointment. $50 through MyEdBC or at the main office. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=q8AzilrcYUiVdGwfASd9HP52sauR98pNv0mfp5YtitJUNFdEOENRMEdTR1VKTVpRUTU0V0pXSTQ1WS4u
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/gp-vanier-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/29/2021/09/G.P.-Vanier-Flex-Wednesdays-1.pdf


 

Criminal Record Checks for Coaches and Parent Volunteers 

Our district policy around criminal record checks has changed and moving forward all 

volunteer parent drivers will need to have a criminal record check, not just coaches and 

chaperones. If you are planning to drive for a field trip or sporting event, please start the 

process asap. 

 

Here is the link: https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/gp-vanier-secondary/wp-

content/uploads/sites/29/2021/06/Criminal-Record-Check-Form.pdf  
 

The Winter Sports Season is Now Underway 

We have 7 basketball teams competing at the various girls and boys levels with weekly 

league games until early February. Our Sr Girls started the season with a 1st place finish 

at their home Tournament, with great cheering support from our Sr Boys team. The Sr 

Boys team also started their season off with a Championship at the Mount Doug 

Tournament.  Our Jr Girls have their home tournament Dec 17/18th and the Sr Boys 

tournament is Jan 6/7/8. Jr Boys host Jan 14/15th and grade 9 boys host Jan 28/29th. 

We also have a gymnastics team (they practice with Chimo Gymnastics) registered with 

BCSS that will have a couple students competing for Vanier.  

Our Ski and Snowboard team will start in January, with practices on Sundays and races 

on Mondays. It is great to see our student athletes in action once again. 

 

David Mayert 

Vice Principal        

           
   

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/gp-vanier-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/29/2021/06/Criminal-Record-Check-Form.pdf
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/gp-vanier-secondary/wp-content/uploads/sites/29/2021/06/Criminal-Record-Check-Form.pdf


 

Note Regarding Student School Outings to Places Where Proof of Vaccination is 

Required 

As we engage in activities such as field trips and sports tournaments, it’s important to 
note that all families need to ensure their child’s vaccination status is current if visiting a 
location that requires the BC Vaccine Card. Parents should speak with their child’s 
teacher or coach to see if they may need to accompany their child, if they are unable to 

enter a facility that requires the BC Vaccine Card. Students must always be supervised by 

an adult on school trips. 

Proof of vaccination is required in BC for people over age 12 attending certain social 

and recreational settings and events, including: 

• Indoor ticketed sporting events with more than 50 people 

• Indoor concerts, theatre, dance and symphony events with more than 50 people 

• Gyms, exercise and dance facilities or studios 

• Includes these activities happening in recreation facilities 

• Businesses offering indoor exercise/fitness 

• Indoor skating rink 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



Foster Homes Needed!  
 

 
 

 



 

 


